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Hello So1 students & families!
We are off to a great start for the 2018-
2019 school year and we are happy to 
have every one of you as part of the 
School of One family. 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

10/4: College Fair
10/5: Manufacturing     

Tour 
10/6: College Tour to Eastern    

Michigan University
10/8: No School
10:16: OGT testing
10/19: Student Advisory  

Committee meeting
10/24: PSAT (10th & 11th graders)

Mr. Kerry Copes
Eastside schools

(216) 233.8929

Kerry.copes@clev
elandmetroschoo
ls.org

We are your 
School of One  

Resource 
Coordinators

Ms. Rebecca Bell
Westside schools

(216) 562.9200

Rebecca.bell@clevela
ndemtroschools.org

career planning, family 
issues, relationship 
problems, and more. 
There is never a bad 
question and never 
anything you can’t ask 
or tell us. We are here 
to help in any way that 
we can. 

Please feel free to 
contact us via phone 
call, text, or email. 

We look forward to 
getting to know all of 
you! 

About us…

We are here to provide 
support to our students 
and families. If you 
need help with anything 
at all, please contact us 
(food, housing, resume 
writing, job searches, 

october is national domestic violence awareness 
month. If you or someone you know is in an 

abusive relationship, please seek help. 

The Best Project you will 
ever work on is yourself.


